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Education Resources

	
	Our ref:
	

	
	Your ref:
	Ind Action P/C No 3

	
	If calling, ask for:
	

	
	Phone:
	

	
	Date:
	5 September 2022


Dear Parent/Carer 

Industrial Action – Local Government Trade Unions
I am writing to let you know that the planned 3-day strike industrial by the Local Government Trade Unions for this week is off.
I can now confirm that the school will be open as normal on Tuesday 6 September, Wednesday 7 September and Thursday 8 September 2022.
We welcome this news and look forward to seeing all of our pupils this week.
.
Yours sincerely 

Head Teacher 
